
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Update  
Point Fortin Desal Plant Returned to 

Full Production 

  
The Water and Sewerage Authority (WASA) is pleased to inform its valued 
customers that the Seven Seas Water (SSW), owned and operated Point Fortin 
Desalination Plant has returned to full production. This follows the cutback earlier 
today to 4.38 million gallons per day, from the usual 5.5 million gallons per day, 
due to high levels of algae bloom at the intake of the facility.   
  
WASA acknowledges the inconvenience that some customers in the Point Fortin/ 
La Brea area may have experienced and sincerely appreciates their patience during 
this period. Customers can be assured that every effort is being made to normalize 
water supply to affected customers, in the shortest time possible. 
  
For further information, assistance, or to request a truck-borne delivery, 
customers can also contact WASA’s Customer Call Centre toll-free at 800-4420/26. 
  
WASA thanks its customers for their continued cooperation and understanding as 
we work to ensure a reliable water supply for all. 
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